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Kerry Anne Wain

From: Paul 
Sent: 15 November 2017 11:40
To: CDL
Subject: LDP Review

Dear sir/madam,

I write to ask that the LDP be more specific and detailed in respect of paragraphs 5.2.18 to 5.2.23.

I want to ensure that new residential and transit provision for Gypsy/Travellers is available as soon as possible.

My concern is that if land is not allocated in the LDP the ongoing struggles of private or  local authority developers
to get sites approved and built will continue.

A seven pitch transit sites may not accommodate demand because Gypsy/Travellers are a diverse group and say
Irish Travellers, Romany Gypsy and New Age Travellers maybe unwilling to share one transit site?

Further my own view is that though the GTANA(2017) indicated the need for only one residential site and further
provision of 3% per annum, a small residential site of say four pitches should be allocated in the LDP period because
if it is not the Gypsy/Traveller family wanting a residential site and other families as they age are not going to find
accommodation in CCBC.

I am happy to meet with the Inspectorate to explore these issues in detail.

Thank you.

Yours faithfully,

Paul Luckock




